
From: Office of the Registrar
To: Jessy Serrao
Subject: FW: Regional and Bulk Planning Advisory Group Participation EB-2025-0248
Date: Thursday, September 11, 2025 12:21:56 PM

 
 
Batul Rahimtoola (She/her)
Senior Regulatory Administrator
Office of the Registrar
 

From: Mckay,Meghan <mmckay@utilitieskingston.com> 
Sent: Thursday, September 11, 2025 12:17 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Eka,Onoriode <oeka@utilitieskingston.com>
Subject: Regional and Bulk Planning Advisory Group Participation EB-2025-0248
 
Hello, 
 
We would like to participate in the Regional and Bulk Planning Advisory Group.
 

Kingston Hydro 

Advisory Group Member:
Onoriode Eka
Supervisor, Hydro Operations
613-546-1181 X2234
oeka@utilitieskingston.com

Our interest in joining the Advisory Group stems from our commitment to ensuring that
electricity system planning effectively balances affordability, reliability, and long-term
growth. 

Kingston Hydro's participation in this group would provide an opportunity to share
insights from our experience with local distribution planning and customer engagement,
while contributing to discussions on improving timelines, enhancing flexibility, and
ensuring that bulk and regional planning processes remain responsive.

 
Thank you!
Meghan

Meghan Mckay (she/her)
Rates & Regulatory Affairs Analyst 
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P.O. Box 790, Kingston, ON K7L 4X7
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mmckay@utilitieskingston.com
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